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SUMMER SKIP-A-PAYMENT 
A memorable family vacation? Some home 

improvements? Whatever your plans may be, 
BKCU can help you find some extra summer cash 
with the Summer Skip-A-Payment program. For a 
fee of $25, members in good standing who meet 
the qualifications may opt to skip their July loan 

payment. An application must be processed. Call 
or stop by the office for all the details. 

 

HOLIDAY WORLD & SIX FLAGS 
BKCU offers discounts to two area theme parks 

for our members. 
 

Links to the websites of Six Flags, St. Louis, and 
Holiday World in Santa Claus, Indiana, can be 

found on our website, www.bkcu.net, at “Links.” 
Once there, you will need usernames and 

passwords to purchase and print tickets. Please 
call the office for these special codes. 

 

New this year, Lake Rudolph Campground & RV 
Resort in Santa Claus, Indiana, is also offering 

discounts on campsites and vacation rentals. Their 
link is provided on our website, too. Please call for 

the password that you will need to view their 
specials. 

 

GO GREEN! 
Switch to e-statements from paper statements and 
receive a $5.00 deposit into your share account! 

Signup today! 
 

SOAK UP THE SUMMER & SAVE! 
Transfer your existing credit card balances to one 
of our credit union VISA credit cards and receive a 
special low rate of 1.99% for 9 months. This offer is 
valid through August 31, 2017. To apply or for more 

information visit https://mycucard.com  
or call 1-888-415-6154. 

 

NEW! MY MOBILE MONEY ACCESS APP! 
My Mobile Money Access, a new app for your 

smart phone, can help you control and monitor your 
debit card usage anywhere, anytime! Set fraud 

alerts, control how your card is used, freeze your 
card and much more. Call the office for the details. 

 

NOW OFFERING EXTENDED WARRANTIES 
on your financed vehicles, your paid off vehicles or 
any existing vehicles you may have! Call the office 

for more information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember that we offer: 
➢ Debit cards 
➢ Competitive loan rates as low as 2.20% 
➢ 12-month Share Certificates of Deposit 
➢ Real-time online banking & mobile banking 
➢ Free Notary Public service for members 
➢ RxSavingsPlus Program 
➢ Account insured up to $250,000 by NCUA 

 

SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS 
Congratulations to Quinn Camfield, our 2017 Nancy 

Landon Scholarship winner! Quinn is the son of 
Dennis & Cheryl Camfield. He will be attending 

Kaskaskia College in the fall majoring in 
Respiratory Therapy. Also, two members were 

awarded a scholarship from the R.W. Boyle 
Chapter of Credit Unions. Chloe Grimes, daughter 

of Justin & Treva Grimes, will attend Greenville 
College majoring in Audio Engineering, and Chase 
Rich, son of Charles & Carla Rich, will attend Law 

School at SIU-Carbondale. Good luck to all our 
college students in the coming school year! 

 

AND THE WINNERS ARE… 
We are pleased to announce the winners of our 

“Give a Hoot About Saving” youth promotions 
during the month of April. Linkin Huckaba, son of 

Dayne Huckaba, and Devan Reeley, son of 
Stephany & Jeff Wallace, were each winners of a 
$25 deposit to their share accounts in the Youth 

Month drawing. Caroline Martin, daughter of 
Courtney & Michael Martin, was the winner of the 
0-4 year-old coloring contest, Alaina Por, daughter 

of Melissa & Mike Por, won the 5-8 year-old 
coloring contest, and Brandon Lane, son of Wendy 
& Christopher Lane, won the 9-12 year-old coloring 
contest. They each received a $15 deposit into their 

share account. Thank you to all our participants! 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
BKCU will be closed the following days: 

July 4 – Fourth of July 
September 4 – Labor Day                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 

DIVIDENDS 
On June 30, we paid .40% on all shares 

and .60% on all IRA accounts. 

http://www.bkcu.net/
https://mycucard.com/

